Fresh Start Canteens is extremely excited to be servicing Guilford West Public School & the community

from Thursday the 1stof February!

The canteen will be open Monday to Friday.

We serve breakfast items in the morning before 9am and please hand all lunch orders in prior to 9am.
Online ordering is also available through Flexischools. The cut off is 9am also.

Service is available at Lunch and Recess also as per menu.

Please support the canteen that supports your school!

Fresh Start Canteens is operating with a Covid safe plan and will be strictly adhering to the rules set out by the
government and the Department of Education.
Please note in the event that the staff are affected by covid the canteen will advise accordingly and close
Immediately if required.

THANK YOU AND SEE YOU ALL SOON!
udan: - VTN Fresh Start Canteen



